

Office of the City Manager Phone: (715) 839-4902

Fax: (715) 839-6177

August 3, 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Eau Claire City Council Members may attend a Chamber of Commerce Welcome Reception on Thursday, August 12, to meet Dr. Sunem Beaton-Garcia, the new president of Chippewa Valley Technical College.

Council members were invited to stop by the Chamber office any time between $4:00-7:00\ p.m.$ to meet President Beaton-Garcia.

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin Statutes. This may constitute a meeting of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although the body will not take any formal action at this meeting.

CG Marchl

CJ Marohl City Manager's Office

c: News Media City Clerk